
Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Welcome to a new school year!  I hope that all of you had a great summer.  As we begin a new 

year I wanted to again make sure that all of you know a little about what I do.  Of course my 

primary role is School Counselor, but I also have duties assigned to me by the principal.   

 

I am available throughout the school day to talk with students, parents, and teachers.  Students 

may request to talk with me through their teachers and/or the office staff.  I also conduct 

classroom guidance lessons in Social Studies classes each month.  I have other job-related duties 

that are too numerous to list.  I want you to know that I am here and if the need arises, please do 

not hesitate to contact me.  My contact information is provided below: 

 

    Phone:  867-5035 ext. 1805 

    E-mail:  julie.clifton@escoschools.net   

I look forward to working with all of our students this school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Julie Clifton 

School Counselor 
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